
Leaders in Management Training, Research Development and Consultancy Services 

 

 
I hope I find you well 

The Regional Institute for Management Training (RIMT) is pleased to announce to you its  2011 

professional management and capacity building short courses to be conducted  in  Pretoria , South 

Africa.  RIMT invites you, all your  colleagues, organisations and institutions to the  Courses that will 

enhance your skills and makes you more effective at your workplace. 

 

May you also find the attached  Training calendar and for more information on RIMT  short courses 

visit our website on: www.rimt.co.za  and contact us through e-mails to: coordinator@rimt.co.za OR 

enroll@rimt.co.za     .RIMT is looking forward to a long term working relationship with you and your 

organisation in meeting all your professional needs. 

 

Have a blessed day  

 

Best regards 

 

 David Mazanga 

(Programmes Coordinator)                                          

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


